
 

26th May 2023 St Edmund Campion 
Newsletter 

Half Term 

Next week, starting the 29th of May, is Half Term. 

It has been a busy first half of the Pentecost term and everyone is ready for a well deserved break. 

We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to seeing everyone on the 

6th of June. 

INSET Day 

On return from Half term, 5th of June, there will be an INSET day. 

This means that school will be closed to all children 

School will re-open to children on the 6th of June 

Disney Day - House Competition 

The children took part today in a school wide House Competition, based around DIsney. 

They created a new Disney character, made a trailer for their character and wrote an original song 

for their film. They also engaged their engineering sides and created a new ride for the theme park. 

It was lovely to see all the children dressed as their favourite disney characters and the staff to join 

in as well. 

The overall winner of the competition was Teresa. 

Congratulations to all our pupils and special thank you to all the staff for organising the day after a 

busy halfterm. 

Football 

Both the boys and girls team played this week against Carnarvon Primary School in Bingham. 

Both teams performed admirably and won their games. 



Congratulations to all players on both teams and thank you for all the support from Parents around 

transport. 

Punctuality  

I will be sending out letters to parents where there is a pattern of late of arrivals, identifying the 

number of minutes/hours of education missed due to poor punctuality. 

Please note that the school day starts at 08:55, this means your child should be in class and sat at 

their desk at this time, not arriving at school. 

Please ensure that your children are brought into school on time. 

Recorder Assembly 

Mrs Pearce has asked us to remind you that on July the 14th at 14:20 there will be a Recorder 

Concert for all the children who currently study it with Mrs Pearce. 

A Number of Notices 

A couple of reminders before returning to school after Half term: 

• Toys are not allowed to be brought from home - a number of children are bringing in toys 

from home and these are then getting broken or lost or causing issues. Please could you 

check you child's bag prior to school to ensure this doesn't happen. 

• Driving near school - Please could parents drive considerately near the school, especially 

around drop off and pick up. There have been numerous reports of dangerous manoeuvres 

and inconsiderate parking near the school. Please ensure you drive with adequate care and 

attention to the situation you are in. 

• Uniform - All pupils should wear a tie. No polo shirts. No ‘trainer like’ shoes – they should be 

all leather/faux leather. No jogging bottoms – unless for pe.  

Faith Training 

Please see below for an online training opportunity for parents around faith from the Nottingham 

Diocese 

Believe in Brief 

Online Safety 

Please see below for information for parents around influencers 

What Parents & Carers need to know about influencers 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/EeTKMqRHjQBCgG14rVyl4YUBaPwwkeHFH4H0X3yi0mng1Q?e=2bEvg3
https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/EQhdaCbf0CNHmvDQ8G8D7cIB8d-D9f44_pf1rW-KOzo5kQ?e=xRVaa0


Looking Ahead 

• 26.05.2023: Last Day of the Half Term 

• 05.06.2023: INSET Day (Children not in school) 

• 06.06.2023: Children return to school 

• 09.06.2023: Year 1 Assembly 1A: 09:15   1W: 14:45  


